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Friday 7th October 2016. 
Dear parent/carers,
                              We have been reading the book “We’re Going on a Bear Hunt” by Michael Rosen and have been learning lots of exciting things in class. 
                               Next week we will be going on a bear hunt around the school and playground. Could the children please bring in a pair of wellington boots and a teddy bear (not too big!) on Monday 10th October. 
                              Do check on our website pages to see all the fun things we have been doing in school.

                     Many thanks, 

                         Reception Team. 

